
You are invited to join our church family.  If 
you would like to become a member of  
First Baptist Church, let the Pastor know as 
you leave today.  He will set up a time to meet 
with you and answer all of your questions.  
We would love to have you join us! 
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Order of Worship 

November 11, 2018 

 

 

 Prelude 

  

 Welcome  
 

 We Celebrate the Baptism of Sarah Holl 
 

 We Lift Our Praise and Offerings to God 

 

 Children’s Story                                      Linda Hazard House 

 

 Anthem                             “A Mountain Harvest”  
                                                                 By Patti Drennan     
                                                                    Chancel Choir   

 

 We Lift Our Prayers (The Lord’s Prayer: “debts”)         

 

*360                                      “We Will Glorify”                                 
 

 We Hear God’s Word:           Philippians 3:1-11 

 

 Message                  “Righteousness Depends on Faith”    
 

*71                                      “Be Thou My Vision”                                 
   
 Closing Prayer 
 

 We Share Christ’s Love With the World 

 

*The Congregation will please stand. 
 

 Today we welcome into membership Sarah Holl. 

 Pastor:      Mark Weisser 

 Ministers:       Congregation  

 Director of Music:   Mary Schecher 
 

Opportunities This Week 
 

Monday  6:00 PM Boards 

   7:00 PM Council 

Wednesday 6:00 PM Neshamah Ringers 

   6:30 PM Jubilation Ringers 

   7:30 PM Chancel Choir 

Friday       3-7:00 PM Holiday Bazaar 

Saturday  9:30 AM -2 PM  Holiday Bazaar  

         10:00 AM Adult Bible Study 

Next Sunday    9:00  AM Sunday School/Adult   

     Bible Study 

         10:15  AM Worship 

              

Stewardship Report for 11/4/18  
 

 Weekly Budget Requirement                   $    3,552.11 
 General Receipts                                             4,171.60 
 Sunday School Offering                                        38.15 

 Organ Fund                                                            10.00 

 Communion: Guest House                                   149.00 

                       Kodiak Mission                                10.00 

                       Salvation Army                                10.00 

 Mission: World Mission Fund                                25.00 

 Memorial: Rev. Merlin Bradley                             30.00 

 Stained Glass Restoration                                     200.00 

 Love Gift                                                                10.00 



Announcements Continued…….. 
 

Third Sunday (Nov. 18) items-Canned Vegetables and  
Body Wash. 
 

Everyone is invited to the Milwaukee Bucks game at 7:30 
p.m. on Fri., Jan 4, 2019.  Tickets are $25 in section 224, 
rows 8-9 of the new Fiserve Forum. This fellowship event 
is organized by the Region Office of the American Baptist 
Churches of Wisconsin.  To reserve a ticket, please contact 
Karl Byleen before Thanksgiving Day.  
 

Thanksgiving Eve Service will be Nov. 21st at Tabernacle 
Baptist Church @ 7:00 PM.  
 

St. Bens Nov. 29th.  See sign-up sheet in the Christian Ed. 
Foyer for needed items. 
 

The 3Gs annual Christmas party will be held on Dec. 6 at 
noon at the Brass Key Restaurant, 4952 West Forest Home 
Ave.  Meet at the restaurant. Choice of four entrees: Ri-
beye Steak Sandwich, Grilled Chicken Breast, George’s Fa-
mous Grouper, or Sirloin Tips.  Also incl. are soup (salad is 
$1.00 extra), potato, veg, bread, dessert and beverage.  
Price is approximately $18.00, incl. tax and gratuity, 
payable at the restaurant.  Sign up on the sheet in the 
Ed. Wing foyer no later than Dec 2.    
 

Mark your calendars!! Dec. 16th there will be pre-service 
music provided by the bell choirs from 10:00-10:15.  Come 
early and support the music ministry with your presence. 
 

Love singing the songs of the Christmas season?  Then plan 
on staying after worship on Dec. 16th for a Christmas carol 
sing in the Agape Fine Arts Room.  Refreshments will be 
served. 
 

Prayer Concerns: Sharon Arnold, Richard Vichich, Jean 
Nowakowski, Kathy Schuttenhelm’s mother, Melba, Pat 
(Bast) McCarville 

Visitors, please feel free to participate in any 

of our listed activities! 
 

After the children’s story, those of kindergarten age and 
younger are invited to attend the children’s class in Fellow-
ship Hall. Today’s teachers are Mike Shawgo, Fred Wilson, 
Linda Hazard House. Next week’s teachers are Sue More-
no, Anne Wyszkowski, Kathy McDonald.  I apologize for the 
incorrect posting last week. 
 

On this Veteran’s Day, we would like to thank all our veter-
ans for their service to our country. 
 

If you are interested in church membership, please join us 
today  after the worship service for our membership ori-
entation gathering.  We will meet in the church parlor. 
 

The Nominating Committee has a serious need for mem-
bers to serve on the board of Trustees. For 2019, only 2 of 
6 slots are filled. No prior experience necessary! On the 
job training provided! See Becky Holl to volunteer or sug-
gest a nomination.  
 

THANK YOU! to everyone who donated items for the 
White Cross collection benefiting Milwaukee Christian Cen-
ter.  We have collected over 340 items with a total value 
of more than $725.  Your steadfast love and generosity is 
inspiring.  
 

Please donate your ATTIC TREASURES, clean and in work-
ing order, to our Holiday Bazaar.  Please bring them to the 
“Upper Room”, up the stairs from the church office.  No 
clothing, please.  See Becky Holl with any questions. 
 

Join us for Saturday Morning Bible Study on Saturdays 
at 10:00 AM.  We’ll be studying the Book of Matthew. 
 

Holiday Bazaar will be Nov. 16 3-7 PM, Nov. 17, 9:30-2 
PM.   
  


